Special Project Presentation of 5th-Year Undergraduate Students

April 7, 2021

On April 7th, 2021, MUPY’s Division of Undergraduate Curricular Management organized the Special
Project Poster Presentation delivered by the 5th-year undergraduate students. This poster
presentation took place in Room 105 at Rajaratana Building. Apart from the poster presentation,
there was an English oral presentation done on March 24th and 31st, 2021 for the special project as
well.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2914



